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Enriching Lives Through Dance

PICTURES AVAILABLE  
ONLINE IN APRIL!

Pictures will be online at
www.brphotoonline.com

 on April 18th, 2021

See the Office for 
more information. 

RECITAL 
CHOREOGRAPHY

Recital choreography 
is still being taught. 

Our students are hard at work 
learning their routines that they 
will perform in our June Recital.  

CLOSING
CLASS ROOM BLINDS

You may have noticed that the blinds 
have been closed when students are 
working on their routines. This is to 

help our students maintain focus when 
learning choreography. Blinds will be 
open the last week of every month for 
you to observe your dancer’s recital 

routine and all of their hard work!

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES
& STUDIO SAFE

• 	Anyone ages 3+ must wear a mask. 
• 	One adult per dancer inside 
	 the studio.
• 	Please stay at home if your family 
    is not feeling well. 
• 	Limited studio capacity. If your child 		
	 does not need you in the studio, please 	
	 watch them on Zoom in your car.

April 19th - April 24th
Join us as we celebrate 

Take Five Dance Academy’s
«30th Birthday!« 

More information will be available soon.

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES
& STUDIO SAFE

• 	Benches are temporarily closed.  
• 	Maintain a 6 ft. distance with 
	 others when inside the building.
• 	If dancers do not have back to back 	
	 classes, they cannot hang out in the 	
	 studio.
• 	Students need to bring their own 		
	 labeled water bottle.

Happy
Birthday

Happy Birthday
Ms. Kelly!

DANCEWEAR
AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE 

AT THE OFFICE

			   Leotards
			T   ights
			   Shoes

FOLLOW US ON 
SOCIAL MEDIA

 

How lucky are we to be teaching the best kids in the valley? Every day we are 
reminded of just how incredible our dancers and families are. We appreciate you 
for being a part of our Take Five Dance community as we continue through the 

remainder of our season. We are so lucky to have you!

#TakeFiveDance  #TakeFiveDanceaz


